
 

 

 

 

RSVP and inquiries: 

canberraanthropos1@gmail.com  

Phone: 0402 782 632 

 

Peggy will be highlighting the ongoing 
research work associated with supporting 
Rudolf Steiner education, community 
building and meeting the challenges of 
our time. 
The evening will allow plenty of time for 
discussion and will be of special interest to 
teachers, parents, boards and all 
community staff members 
 
Members and friends of anthroposophy in 
the Canberra region and especially Steiner 
School teachers, parents and interested 

staff are encouraged to attend. 
 

Friday 27 May 2022 7pm 
Yarramundi Cultural Centre 
Lady Denman Drive, Yarramundi Reach 
ACT 

 

Light refreshments will be available 

Donations toward covering costs 
gratefully accepted 

The Canberra Branch is delighted to invite you to a special evening 

with Peggy Day-Hakker who will be sharing a general overview of the 

work of the Pedagogical Section of anthroposophy in Australia. 

“When human beings meet together 

seeking the spirit with unity of purpose 

then they will also find their way to each 

other” Rudolf Steiner 

Peggy Day-Hakker is the Pedagogical 

Section Coordinator for Australia. Peggy first 
began teaching at Glenaeon Rudolf Steiner 
School in Sydney in 1980 where she worked in 
the kindergarten and pre-school and 
contributed to class teaching for 17 years. In 
1998, she began writing the re-accreditation of 
the Advanced Diploma of Rudolf Steiner 
Education in Sydney and then taking over as 
coordinator of the course at Glenaeon. Here 
she tutored in Kindergarten Studies, Festivals, 
Fairy tales and Storytelling as well as Steiner 
Pedagogy, Life Phases and Biography. 
In 2010 she began work as the lead writer of 
the Australian Steiner Curriculum Framework. 
This involved writing core subjects for 
Kindergarten to Class 6 and supporting the 
writing of the Arts, Health and PE and 
Technologies. 
Currently, Peggy also works part-time with SEA 
in the areas of curriculum development and 
support, promoting Anthroposophical Study, 
Reconciliation, liaising with Home-schooling 
families and supporting integration of Trauma 
informed practices. 
 
“Life and work is very rich, fruitful and at times 
challenging in our age. It is a privilege to be 
contributing at this time in world history.” 
 
Further reference: 
https//pedagogicalsectionaus.org/ 

Pedagogical Section work collaborating with Rudolf 

Steiner education communities today 
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